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DATE:  May 13, 2024 
 

 
Attached you will find the list of textbooks and primary resources recommended for adoption for use 
beginning in the fall of the 2024-2025 school year.  These resources have been reviewed as part of a 
rigorous evaluation process conducted by our faculty and administration.  If approved they will either 
replace aging or outdated resources, support newly approved courses, or serve as new additions to 
existing courses.   
 
The resources highlighted in yellow have been presented and on public display at our district office as 
required by the Illinois School Code and Geneva 304 School Board Policy.  As you may recall the Spanish 
World Language curriculum was approved in the spring of 2022, with the agreement that we would roll 
up the purchase. These materials were on display in 2022.  
 
Approval of these resources is recommended.   
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